
From: Laughlin, Chrystal
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/26/2012 2:46:00 PM
Subject: RE: Mandiant Report

Thanks for the information. Can you introduce me to Ozzie at Experian so I can contact him with Experian questions? 
I appreciate it!

Chrystal
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 12:01 PM
To: Laughlin, Chrystal
Subject: FW: Mandiant Report

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 2:37 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Mandiant Report

Attached is the Mandiant report that was released this afternoon covering the DOR security breach. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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